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April 22, 2014

Mr. Edward Randolph 
Energy Division - Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA 94102

WITHDRAWAL OF SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY (SDG&E) AL 2501-E 
AND 2501-E-A; REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF SDG&E POWER PURCHASE AND 
SALE AGREEMENT FOR COMBINED HEAT AND POWER (CHP) ENERGY AND 
CAPACITY PRODUCT FROM JASMIN POWER III -SD6000, LLC

Re:

Dear Mr. Randolph:

In accordance with General Order 96.B, Section 5.3, San Diego Gas & Electric (SDG&E) hereby 
withdraws Advice Letters (ALs) 2501-E and 2501-E-A filed on July 3, 2013 and November 21, 2013, 
respectively. The purpose of ALs 2501-E and 2501-E-A was to request approval of a Combined Heat 
and Power (CHP) Power Purchase and Sale Agreement (PPA) that SDG&E had executed December 
18, 2012, as amended, with Jasmin Power III-SD6000, LLC for the energy and capacity associated 
with a new CHP Facility located in Kern County, California.

SDG&E is withdrawing the ALs 2501-E and 2501-E-A because the PPA has expired by its own 
terms. Accordingly, SDG&E submits this request for withdrawal of ALs 2501-E and 2501-E-A, and 
asks that the Energy Division provide SDG&E confirmation of the receipt of this withdrawal at its 
earliest convenience.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

CLAY FABER
Director - Regulatory Affairs

Cc: Maria Salinas, Energy Division
Adam Schultz, Energy Division 
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